



Ray Everitt
Yorkshire County Hockey Association

Dear Ray

On behalf of Kent Hockey Association Committee and our past President David, I would like to express how sad we were to hear about the death of Tony Moffatt.

David Browne mentioned his enormous contributions to the game, as a goalkeeper, then County Chairman as well as England Hockey.

We will miss him at our annual Veterans get togethers, and appreciate how much he will be missed by Yorkshire Hockey. We hope you see him off in style!

With our deepest condolences.

Brad Visser – KHA Hon Secretary